
 

 

 

F.No. 1-7/AFI/19          April 04, 2019 

All Affiliated Units-AFI 

Subject :- Federation Technical Officials (FTO) Examination, 2019 

Dear Sir 

Please refer to this office letter of even number dated 15th February 2019 

(Circular No.  4) on the above subject.  

In this connection, this is to inform you that Federation Technical Officials (FTO) 

Examination scheduled to be held from 24-26 May 2019 has been postponed on 

requests from a few units due to Parliamentary Elections.   

This Examination will now be held from 26th to 28th July 2019 and the last date for 

receipt of consolidated list of applicants alongwith Demand Drafts in AFI Office 

will be 15th July 2019.  

You are also requested to ensure that a copy of all correspondence in this regard 

is sent to Dr. Kripal Singh, Chairman, AFI Examination Committee.   

Your cooperation in this regard is solicited.  

Thanking You  
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
C.K. VALSON 
Secretary, AFI  
 
CC :- Dr. Kripal Singh, Chairman, AFI Examination Committee 
          Sh. S.P. Pillai, Chairman, AFI Technical Committee 


